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Living and Working Sub-Committee 
23rd January 2018 
14.00 to 16.00pm 
 
Venue: Courtroom, The Old Prison, Fosse Way Northleach 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

 
(1) Apologies and Introductions 
 
(2) Declaration(s) of Interest 
 
(3) Public Questions 
 

To receive any written public questions, submitted to the Director, no later than  
5.00 p.m. two working days before the day of the Meeting.    
 

(4) Minutes 
 

To confirm the Action/Decision Sheet of the Meeting of the Living and Working 
Sub-Committee held on 5th September 2017  
Officer Ref:  Ally Rood, Planning Officer (01451 862004) 

 
(5)  L&W Summary Work Programme (2018-2021)  
  

To discuss and comment on the 2018-21 summary work programme for Living 
and Working Sub Committee.   
 
Recommendation: 

 
Officer Ref: Simon Smith, Business Planning Officer (01451 862031) 

 
(6) Draft AONB Management Plan (2018-2023) 
 

Summary: To discuss the draft second draft of the Management Plan and 
provide an opportunity for Living and Working comments to be verbally feedback 
at the Executive on 25th January.  
 
Recommendation: 
 
Officer Ref: Ally Rood, Planning Officer (01451 862004) 
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(7) Other Business Allowed by the Chairman as Urgent 
 
 Proposed 2018 dates for Living and Working meetings 
 17th May,  

6th September   
22nd November 

  
Martin Lane, Director:  

 
 

 
Note: 
 
Should you be unable to attend the Meeting please forward your apologies to the 
Conservation Board offices, (telephone 01841 862032; 
anna.clarke@cotswoldsaonb.org.uk) 
 

 
Distribution: 
 
Action: 
 
All Members of the Living and Working Sub-Committee 
Supporting Officers 
 
Information: 
 
All other Members of Cotswolds Conservation Board for information only. 
 


